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With Congressman Brady Maxwell up for reelection and journalist Liz Dougherty about to graduate
into a promising career, the ambitious coupleâ€™s future is brighter than ever. They share a passion
for their workâ€¦and for each other. But when Brady holds a press conference to officially introduce
Liz as his girlfriend, reporters hungry for a scandal bombard her. Now, her every move is under a
vicious magnifying glass, and her life feels like itâ€™s falling apart.On the road to reelection, the
passionate bond between the congressman and the journalist gets tested at every stop. Threatened
by shameless media sensationalism and jealous exes, Brady and Liz now have to learn to trust
each other despite what they read in the papers.In the finale to USA Today bestselling author K.A.
Lindeâ€™s sexy Record trilogy, Liz and Brady may be setting off fireworks along the campaign trail,
but can their love transcend politics as usual?
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One word to describe this...ASTOUNDING! From the start to finish my heart was captured, I was
made a big believer that LOVE CONQUERS all. It is a roller coaster ride of emotions that will keep
you riveted from beginning to end.Self preservation, hardship, controversy and conflict of interest

and profession drove Brady and Liz apart. Despite all trials and heartache, this incredible duo fought
against all odds and found their way back into each others arms, what follows is a love story that is
poignant and romantic.Ms.Linde's talent and incredible story telling ability brought all her characters
come to life. You can literally feel all their agonizing moments jump out of the pages and surround
you. You'll experience such intense feelings--love, grief, joy, sadness, frustration...that when you're
finished you'll feel like you've just stepped off an emotional ride of a lifetime. Each character have
their own story to tell and I couldn't help but fall madly in love with every one of them. This is simply
mesmerizing it was a struggle to give it up and say goodbye when the inevitable ending came. Ahh,
my heart, my aching ðŸ’” wishes there's more of this beautiful enigmatic duo.

I LOVED this entire series!! I've said it my reviews of the other two books - Brady and Liz's story is
so refreshingly different. It's beautiful and pure. Neither of them were "broken" characters - except
when they were apart that is.The way Ms. Linde ended the series couldn't have been more perfect.
I'm sad Brady and Liz's story is over but very excited to hear we'll possibly be getting Clay and
Savannah's stories.

4 Iâ€™m Voting for Maxwell StarsI was really surprised with For the Record. K.A. Linde is known for
major angsty books. I feel like Iâ€™ve been on this up and down roller coast from Off the Record,
but For the Record is not filled with hair pulling out scenes. Itâ€™s actually very adorable and will
leave you smiling.I have some reservations with Brady, I guess I canâ€™t get over the whole hiding
Liz and being away from her for a year kind of thing (even if it was Liz breaking up with him).I feel
like For the Record was Bradyâ€™s redeeming story. He had to step it up and prove to us he could
be the book boyfriend I crave to read.I believe the goal was achieved.So, Liz and Brady are official
and what are we to expect?Lots of drama, lots of things on Lizâ€™s part and lots of people trying to
separate Liz and Brady. What I really loved about this one is that I felt like it was the couple against
the world and for once they werenâ€™t working against each other.I love that Liz and Brady were a
united front and I didnâ€™t have to cringe throughout the book.Liz is still insecure about the
relationship because Brady put her on the back-burner for so long, she doesnâ€™t know what is
genuine. I actually liked reading Lizâ€™s thoughts and I totally got her. I felt like she always wanted
what was best for the relationship, but she was still trying to recover over the hurt.I also loved
reading about the other characters. I want books on Bradyâ€™s best friend, Bradyâ€™s brother,
maybe even Hayden, okay, not him, but you get the point. Linde created such strong side
characters, she made me a fan. I just want more!I love this series and I love the political theme.

This book was a fabulous conclusion to Liz and Brady's journey. I have really enjoyed reading all
three of the books in this series. It is very sad that the series has come to an end. I think maybe
Clay needs his own book....(hint, hint). I was very happy with the way this series ended. K.A. Linde
books are all wonderful. The Record Series is a one that must be read by all! I highly recommend
and very much enjoyed these books.

As much as i loved the ending to the record series I am sad to say goodbye to Liz and Brady.I
enjoyed the last book as it was just about the two of them and how they work in there relationship
and not fighting/breaking up with all of us waiting until they get back together. It was great to read a
book just about the happy couple. I would have loved a fourth book on Brady though with his
campaign to be the president. Well done and I can't wait to find out what is next for this amazing
author

4.5 âœˆï¸• for the whole series4 âœˆï¸• for On the Record: this book was a great start to the series. I
really enjoy K.A. Linde's writing style. I was intrigued by the characters and the political scene. I also
enjoyed the development of the relationship between reporter and politician.3âœˆï¸• for Off the
Record: I didn't love this book as much. I felt like I had to wait too long to see Liz and Brady. Having
waited to read the series, I knew who Liz ended up with, so a good portion of the book left me
disengaged. I lived for the Brady and Liz moments. I also didn't like how Hayden was portrayed. He
was a such a good guy, and he is redeemed eventually, but it was hard to watch. The pay off of
waiting was ultimately worth it.4 âœˆï¸• for For the Record: I thoroughly enjoyed this book. It was
wonderful to see this couple come together and take on the challenges of the political field. Liz grew
and become a character to respect. She matured and became and independent woman that
refused to be hidden in the famous shadow of Brady. They do encounter several obstacles, but this
only serves to show the strength and commitment of their relationship. The epilogue sealed the deal
for me, and I hope we get to see Brady and Liz again in Clay's book.So where did the .5 âœˆï¸•
come from?? The extra 1/2 point is for the writing style. While there are parts I felt like could have
been condensed, the writing was flawless and well done. I have truly enjoyed everything I have read
by this author, and I can't wait for Struck from the record.
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